
Cherry, Brian K 

10/17/2013 11:19:35 AM
brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fwd: Brian Turner 

FYI.

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kiyota, Travis" <TTK.3@pge.coTO>
Date: October 17, 2013, 11:14:01 AM PDT
To: "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com>. "Pruett, Greg S" <Greg.Pruett@,pge-
corp.com>
Cc: "Ittner, Mary Ellen" <MEI2@pge.com>
Subject: RE: Brian Turner

Brian: I understand the elected San Mateo County Sheriff Greg Munks, who 
oversees the patrol services and the captain serving San Carlos, will call Brian 
Turner to advise him on his organization’s positive working relationship with
PG&E over the years especially when it comes to emergency preparedness and 
response. I understand that the Sheriff was not in agreement with what his 
Captain may have said to Turner and he wanted to clarify the record. 
Additionally, the SM Sheriff also oversees the County’s Office of Emergency 
Response.

I think he may call today. If they don’t connect, Brian can also call Sheriff 
Munks at 650-599-1664.

For Fire, the City of San Carlos fire services is provided by the Redwood City 
Fire Department. We have worked closely over the years since San Bruno to 
have joint training activities on gas issues and emergency preparedness. The 
Public Safety team from Gas Ops in conjunction to the local team has facilitated 
most of the above the activities. If needed, we can provide actual dates and 
specific trainings.
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Thanks

Travis
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